
Just for us! Give a Little World Mission Sunday Mass collections, 

which take place around the world on October 18th, makes it 
possible for Pope Francis to aid projects in some of the     

poorest countries in the world. However, COVID-19 means 
many churches will be closed. This is why it is more              

important than ever that we come up with ideas to raise 
money! You might think raising money is difficult, but what if 

homes had a donation jar to remind and motivate families 
every day?  

All that is needed is a clean glass jar and  imaginations to 
decorate it! Send photos of        

decorated jars to                                         
missionarychildren@wmi.ie or tag 

us on Twitter @MissioIrl and        
Facebook @missioireland.  

 
We’d love to see what can be     

created! Just think, if families put 
€1 or £1 into their jar every day, 

they would raise enough to send a 
girl or boy to school in the              

Solomon Islands for an entire year!  
 

When you wish contact Julieann 
on 01 497 2035 or  julieann@wmi.ie to find out how to send 

donations back. 




